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 KEMSAN MAKI* BAIT BLOCK RODENTICIDE

COMMERCIAL

NET CONTENTS 454 g

GUARANTEE: BROMADIOLONE.........0.005%

REGISTRATION NO. 19281 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

WARNING: POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEMSAN INC. 
P.O. BOX 727 

OAKVILLE, ONTARIO 
L6J 5C1 

TELEPHONE (416) 845-2271

FORMULATING A BETTER FUTURE FOR YOU.

MAKI* REG'D TM OF CHEMPAR PRODUCTS DIVISION OF LIPHA CHEMICALS 
INC.
KEMSAN AND KS ARE REG'D TM'S OF KEMSAN INC.

A weather resistant Rodenticide Block for the control of rats and 
mice.  Rodents may consume a lethal dose in one feeding.

DIRECTIONS: Place blocks in inaccessible locations in areas such 
as along walls, in corners, near rat holes, and in concealed 
areas where rats and mice feed, water or travel.  Check daily to 
make sure that an uninterrupted supply of bait is available for 
at least 15 days.  Continue baiting until all signs of feeding 
have stopped.  Rats: break and place 4 to 16 blocks 6 to 9 m 
apart.  Mice: Break and place single blocks 2 to 3 m apart.  For 
Burrow Application, place one or two pieces per burrow.



To prevent reinfestation, eliminate food, water and harbourage.  
Where a continuous source of infestation is present, establish 
permanent bait stations and replenish bait as needed.

In meat packing and food processing plants, use only when plant 
is not in operation.  Remove or cover all food, packaging 
materials and utensils before placing baits.  Remove all baits 
and dead rodents before reuse of plant for food processing.

PRECAUTIONS: Keep bait away from human beings, domestic animals 
and pets.  Do not contaminate feed or food.  Burn or bury bodies 
of dead rodents.  Do not contaminate any body of water.  Discard 
empty containers in household garbage.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, give patient one or two glasses of water 
and cause vomiting by inserting a finger down the throat.  Repeat 
until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: If swallowed, chemical reduces 
clotting ability of the blood and may cause internal bleeding. 
Intravenous and oral administration of vitamin K1 combined with 
blood transfusions are indicated, as in the case of haemorrhage 
caused by overdoses of dicumarol.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms 
set out in the label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the 
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of 
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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